—————————— Original Message ----------

From: "Williams, Kathleen" <kwilliams@yarmouth.ma.us>

To: 'Yarmouth Representative' <yarmouth@capecodcommission.org>

Cc: "Jack McCormack (johnhmeccormackjr@comcast.net)" <johnhmccormackjr@comcast.net>, "Greene, Karen"
<KGreene@yarmouth.ma.us>

Date: July 19, 2019 at 9:13 AM

Subject: RE: Revised LCP regulations 06109 draft (002).pdf

Hi Jack,

| have reviewed the Draft LCP Regulations dated 6/17/19 and have no further comments. It looks like my concerns
expressed on an earlier draft have been resolved in this latest version.

| also reviewed the Draft LCP Regulations with the Yarmouth Planning Board on July 17 The Planning Board was
eager to start the LCP process and noted their interest in assistance from Commission Staff as we move forward.
One question raised by a Board Member was whether there were any grant funding advantages to having a
Certified LCP. The question was specifically related to wastewater and whether Yarmouth would be better
positioned to receive grants with a Certified LCP. | was unaware of anything, but am passing this along to you to
see if you can find out any further information on connections between a Certified LCP and infrastructure grant
funding.

Thanks,

Kathy

Kathy Williams, PE

Yarmouth Town Planner

1146 Route 28

South Yarmouth, MA 02664-4492
(508) 398-2231 Ext 1276

kwilliams(@yarmouth.ma.us
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